NOTICE FOR PRE-CLINICAL NURSING STUDENTS!

The National League for Nursing (NLN) has changed its pre-clinical nursing exams.

SUSLA School of Nursing will no longer accept the following test
scores (as these tests have been phased out):

Pre-Admission Exam (PAX)
Nursing Acceleration Challenge Exam (NACE)
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The following exams are the ONLY scores that will be accepted:

Nurse Entrance Exam (NEX)
For generic/traditional students

Nursing Acceleration Challenge Exam (NACE 1.2S)
For LPN-to-RN students

The next clinical availability for both tracks of the program will be for Spring 2025.
Clinical applications are due in the nursing office by August 1, 2024.
The NEX or NACE 1.2S score must be submitted in order for the clinical nursing
application to be complete.

The following information can be found under the “News” tab on the Nursing
homepage (www.susla.edu/subhome/114):

s July 2024 NEX test dates and registration information

% July 2024 NACE 1.2S test dates and registration information
¢ More information about the NEX and NACE 1.2S

Questions? Please contact the Nursing office at 318-670-9641



